
The Honorable Committee Members of the Government Oversight Committee: 
 
I humbly ask you to pass Sb 215 on Constitutional Carry. Firearms save lives.  With the increase of car 
jackings by the criminal element and undocumented immigrants entering our country please give people 
a chance to defend themselves especially senior citizens. Please honor the 2nd amendment to the 
constitution. 
 
There is no such thing as gun violence. Guns being an In-animate object are not violent. This is a made-
up term by the ineffective news media to GUT the Second Amendment.  Guns are NOT violent PEOPLE 
are violent.  Law abiding people use guns every day and many lives are saved.  There are lives being 
saved that you will never hear about. They are never reported. 
 
I ask you again please help the citizens of Ohio to defend themselves by passing SB 215 
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